AT S
7ERA

HIGH VOLTAGE ENGINEERING CORPORATION

F.C. BOX 4%6, SOUTH BEDFORD STREET. BURLINGTON, MASSACHUSETTS 01803 US A

August 24, 1979

Director, Region I

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Sir:

Reference your letter of Auguet 10, 1979, and IE Bulletin
No. 79-19.

We do not generate low-level radioactive waste.
Sincerely,
é"cga/

John Scotr;ey
Regulatory Affairs

JS/rs
cc: NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Division of Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Inspection
Washington, D.C, 20555
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